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Overview: Planned Road Work

Summer 2020:  Road Reconstruction 

• College Street [North], Lumbervale Avenue, and St. Helens Avenue (from 
Lumbervale Avenue to College Street [North])

• New road base and asphalt surface, sidewalks and curbs

Fall 2020:  TTC Track Replacement

• Intersection of Dundas Street West and College Street

• Dundas Street West from Sorauren Avenue to the rail bridge

The planned road work and streetcar track work present an opportunity to incorporate 
safety improvements that will benefit people who walk and cycle.

Some of these improvements are interim features that will require additional 
consultation before they are installed permanently.



Planned Construction: Summer/Fall 2020

Lumbervale Ave.
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School

Traffic signal

Corner bump-outs

New or enhanced pedestrian 

connections

St. Helens Ave. closed segment + 

Interim features

Widened sidewalk to accommodate 

bicycle box

Bicycle box for signalized left turn

Bicycle crossing

Existing bicycle lane
Grocery store

Proposed Safety Improvements &

Interim Design: 2020 Construction 



Interim Design Ideas: St. Helens Ave. Segment

Potted Plants Bike Share Station

Armour stone 

& Bollards

Artist rendering

Community

Wayfinding

Sign

Road

Mural



Existing traffic circulation

Traffic
Circulation
Options

Option B: College St. [North] One-Way Eastbound

Option A: Two-Way

Option C: College St. [North] One-Way Westbound  

Existing direction

Change in direction

Closed road segment

Corner bump-out

* No changes to Lumbervale Ave.



Next Steps
This round of public consultation closes December 10, 2019.

Review feedback + form recommendations December 2019

Staff Report January 2020

City Council decision February 2020

Construction July-October 2020

Further consultation on future work 2020

For more information, or to provide additional feedback, contact:

Stephanie Gris Bringas
Senior Consultation Coordinator
City of Toronto, Public Consultation Unit
Tel.: 416-392-3643
E-mail: Stephanie.GrisBringas@toronto.ca

www.toronto.ca/collegedundas
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